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NEXT WEEKNEXT WEEK

Happy Easter!
No School April 1-5

April 1-5      No School - Spring Break
April 22       PD Day - No School for Students
May 20       Stat Holiday - No School
June 10        PD Day - No School for Students
June 26       Last Day of School
June 27       PD Day - No School for Students
June 28       Report Card Pickup 
June 28       PD Day - No School for Students

To the SCC for
providing teachers
with supper during
conferences.  Their
thoughtfulness is so

appreciated.



Eaton School is now taking registrations for next year’s Kindergarten class
beginning in the Fall of 2024. To be eligible, a child must be at least five years old
before December 31, 2024. To register your child, please use the following link: 

Please pass this information on to parents who do not have any students in school or do 
not follow social media. 

In order to assist with planning for next school year, it would be appreciated if parents 
could please register their child. 
If your child will be riding the bus, please complete the Transportation Request form using 
the link on the Registration form. 
Information regarding a date to “Meet the Kindergarten Teacher” will be sent to registered 
parents/guardians towards the end of this school year. At that time, we will require copies 
of your child’s Birth Certificate or proof of Legal Guardianship and Saskatchewan Health 
Card to complete your child’s registration. Please bring copies of these or the originals for 
us to make a copy to the Main Office or scan and email to eaton@sunwestsd.ca. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school at (306) 967-2536. 

2024-2025 

EATON SCHOOL 

https://permission.click/jDBLG/ca
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Kailynn's Story 
 A 10 second glance away from the road can change your life forever. 
August 16, 2018, changed my life forever. My 16-year-old daughter Kailynn was involved
in a train vehicle collision near Weyburn, SK, Canada. Fighting for her life for 6 days,
Kailynn died from severe head trauma on August 22. She had turned 17 just a day prior.
The cause of Kailynn's accident was found to be driver inexperience and distracted
driving. 

Bio: Sandra is a road safety speaker, advocating for change in people’s choices regarding
distracted driving. Sandra is founder and president of Sharing Kailynn's Sunshine
Foundation, and a Rail Safety Ambassador with Operation Lifesaver Canada. Sandra has
been involved with both SGI 
(Saskatchewan Government Insurance) and Operation Lifesaver sharing Kailynn's story on
both safety platforms. Sandra works full time in Regina 
helping support students at an adult educational facility. 
Sandra is a mother of two and lives with her husband on 
their farm near Tyvan, SK. 

Kailynn's Story is real, heartbreaking, and impactful. My goal in sharing this story is to
educate others on how decisions they make when they get into the driver's seat can
change their lives forever. Through photos, words, and song, I share my life as it is now,
Kailynn's life as it was, and Kailynn's life that she missed out on. 

Wednesday April 17th 

1:00 PM 

Eaton School Gymnasium

Grades 7-12 

Everyone Welcome! 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd along with

Saskatchewan Government Insurance

invite you to Eaton School to hear 
Sandra LaRose shares her emotional and 
important story about the devastating 

effects on distracted driving. 



 

ANNUAL EATON 
GRAD BOTTLE 

DRIVE 

Please leave bottles out that day in a visible location so
students can pick them up. 

May 2

May 1st - Farms 

 - Town 

Accepting cans,
bottles, cartons,

etc. 

Help make Eaton
Grad 2024 a

success! 

Start time for both
days: 

3:30 PM 

nd

──── 

──── 

──── 

──── 

CONTACT EATON
SCHOOL TO ARRANGE

PICK UP! 
306-967-2536 

MAY 1
(Farms) 

 AND 2
(Town) 

ST ND

Support our 2024 Grads and
donate your bottles! 

Thank you for your support! 



PETER 

BRETT 

#12 KICKER 

#51 OFFENSIVE LINEMAN 

GODBER 

LAUTHER 

Spartans were thrilled to have Saskatchewan Roughriders Brett Lauther and Peter 
Godber at Eaton to read with K-4 students and to share the mental health presentation, 
Win with Wellness with Grades 5-12 students! 



ALVIN LAW 

A very special Spartan THANK YOU to the Eatonia Lions Club for
generously sponsoring Alvin’s presentation! 

Thank you also to the Mantario Lions Club for their much 
appreciated donation towards Alvin’s expenses. 

It has been 10 years since Alvin Law was last at Eaton School, 
but his inspirational messages are still so valuable. 

He shared with our K-12 students that even though peoples’ 
perceptions can be negative, you can find ways to focus on 
the positive. Attitude is everything! 

Alvin used his unique storytelling, musical performances, and 
humour to engage students and staff and to get these messages
across. 



John Dunn, a wilderness explorer and photographer recognized in the National Geographic
magazine, stopped at Eaton School this month. John has a passion for the vast and rugged
landscapes of the Canadian Arctic. K-11 students were treated to John’s inspiring,
informative and visually stunning presentations based on his long skiing, kayaking and
hiking expeditions on Canada’s arctic islands and other wild areas of the country. 

The Eaton School Community Council sponsored and promoted this event. 

Thank you so  much for providing our students with this opportunity! 



We wanted to send out a Spartan Congratulations to our Grade 7-12 Band
Students! On Monday, our Junior and Senior Bands performed as part of the
Kindersley Music Festival! Both bands performed well and represented Eaton
School proudly! A huge shout out to our adjudicator, James McCarthy, and

the Kindersley Music Festival Association for their flexibility and willingness to
ensure we could still perform. (Please note that all sanctions were followed).





KINDER LAND
A few snapshots of our learning!

MISS TAYLOR

Our pretend play
was Space!



The grade 7 and 8's
came to join us and we
all shared stories that

we all wrote. 

Gr.1/2



We had a leprechaun
come visit us in grade
one and two. We set
traps and he played

tricks on us

Gr.1/2



Power Hour



It was another great season of senior boys basketball this year.  Once
again, the boys of the Eatonia/Marengo Warriors worked hard, practiced

hard and played well.  This year we played games in Eatonia, Eston,
Kindersley, Kerrobert, Maple Creek, Biggar, and Herbert.  Whether it was
an away game or a home game, we could always count on lots of parent

and fan support.
This year we had twelve players.  Our grade 12’s - Blake, Joel, and Branden,

brought their experience and leadership to the team.  Our grade 11’s -
Adam, Ronnie, and Johnny, brough their hard work and determination.  Our

grade 9’s and 10’s - Grady, Gared, Alex, Jhacob, Dustin, and Andrew
brought their energy and enthusiasm.  Together the hard work of these 12

boys made for a great season.
Mr. Hoult and Mr. Rooke enjoyed working with the boys this year and

thought it was great seeing how much their basketball skill and confidence
grew throughout the season.  We would like to thank the parents who took
the time out of their busy schedules to drive us to our away games and to
come and cheer us on.  Also, we would like to thank the parents for their
hard work in preparing our home tournament.  While the weather may not
have worked in our favour, it was awesome to see the great support we

got from our parents.
Now that the season has wrapped up, we would like to wish all the best to

our seniors as they move on to the next stage of their lives and look
forward to another great basketball season with our returning players

next year.

Senior Boys’ Basketball






